Commission on Preparation for Ministry Report to Pittsburgh Presbytery
May 2024
Regular Meeting of the Commission on Preparation for Ministry 
Pittsburgh Presbytery’s Commission on Preparation for Ministry (CPM) met in a regular meeting on Monday, May 2024 at 4:00 pm.  With a quorum being present, Rev. Gavin Walton, Chair of the Commission, opened the meeting with prayer.

Items for Information
1. Enrolled as Inquirers
The commission reports the following Applicants were examined and approved to be enrolled as Inquirers:
STAMPFEL	Jennifer Stampfel, a member of Southminster Presbyterian Church since 2024, was graduated from University of Pittsburgh in 2012, and was graduated from Pittsburgh Theological Seminary in 2021.
ZEISET	Caitlyn Zeiset, a member of Waverly Presbyterian Church since 2023, was graduated from Geneva College in 2010, and is enrolled in Pittsburgh Theological Seminary with a projected graduation date of 2026. 

2. Received as Candidates 

The commission reports the following Inquirers were examined and approved to be received as Candidates: 
CREACH 	Davis Creach has been a member of Shadyside Presbyterian Church since 2022, and graduated from Rhodes College in 2022. He is enrolled in Pittsburgh Presbytery and has a projected graduation date of 2025. 
SEMLER	Cassie Semler has been a member of First United Presbyterian Church of Duquesne since April 15, 2024, and was graduated from West Virginia University in 2015. She was graduated from Pittsburgh Theological Seminary in 2023, and is transferring into Pittsburgh Presbytery from Shenandoah Presbytery.
Items for Action
1.  Consent Motion 
There are no Items for Action from this meeting. 

